
Please return completed forms to: Dr Muriel Newman MP, ACT New Zealand, PO Box 18888 Parliament Buildings, WELLINGTON,
 by Monday 15th June (no stamp required)

To the House of Representatives

The petition of  Michelle Hughes and others respectfully requests:  “That Dr Muriel Newman’s Family Court 
(Openness of Proceedings) Amendment Bill,  be supported to a Select Committee so that parents, grandparents and other
concerned New Zealanders can have their say”.
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